74th Young Family Reunion

The Young Family met at Danny and Janie Young's Pavilion in Walnut Cove on October 14th, 2023 at 5:00 pm to have our 74th annual family reunion. We had 32 people in attendance.

President John Young welcomed everyone and read the minutes and treasurer's report from 2022. He also read an article from The Danbury Reporter from April 29th 1937 that was found by Mark Young. The article was titled "Wilson's Store Is Saharic" and interviewed Jim Young on his thoughts about the upcoming vote on allowing County Liquor Stores and updates on the current wheat crop.

We honored Mary Alice Collins Young in memoriam. She passed on 12/29/2022.

Hassell Caudle said grace and we all sat down for a delicious covered dish meal including chicken stew and desserts.

After dinner, it was decided to keep all reunion officers as is and that we would meet on October 12th 2024, in the Young Pavilion, for the 75th reunion. The 75th reunion will be a catered event so that we can all enjoy ourselves without the need to cook.

PRESIDENT – John Young VICE PRESIDENT – Kim Ferrell

Kim Ferrell gave out door prizes to the following attendees.

- Hassell Caudle Oldest in Attendance
- Gray Young Family Farthest Traveled
- Gray Young Family Most Family Members in Attendance

At around 8:00 pm, John Young brought the 74th Young Reunion to a close.

Treasurer's Report

| Cash on Hand 10/16/2022 | | \$1089.71 | |
|---------------------------------|--------------------------|-----------|--|
| Donations | | \$128.00 | |
| Kim | Decorations, Door Prizes | Donated | |
| John | Postcards and Postage | Donated | |
| Total Expenses | | \$0.00 | |
| Current Cash on Hand 10/14/2023 | | \$1217.71 | |

President / Treasurer

John S. Young 10/14/2023